m‘ DEPARTMENT
OF REVENUE

Sustainable Forest Incentive Act
Termination of Enrollment

September 23, 2019

Elizabeth Flynn

MCGARTY FLYNN FAMILY LP
109 14TH ST S

LA CROSSE WI 54601-4277

Dear Ms. Flynn:

We are in receipt of your written intent to terminate enrollment from the Sustainable Forest
Incentive Act (SFIA) program received September 17, 2019.

You are requesting parcel numbers 07-035-1010, 09-007-4010, 09-018-1010, 09-008-3010.and
09-017-2010 be removed from the SFIA program.

Termination of enrollment in the SFIA program occurs on January 1 of the fifth calendar year
that begins after receipt by the commissioner of the termination notice. Therefore, the covenant
on your land cannot be released until January 2024. Parcel numbers 07-035-1010, 09-007-4010,
09-018-1010, 09-008-3010 and 09-017-2010 will be released from the SFIA program in January
of 2024.

We will send you a release of covenant releasing these parcels from your SFIA covenant which
was recorded on August 7, 2014, as document number 239128 in Wadena County.

Please be aware that your enrolled property will continue to be bound by all conditions of the
covenant including not enrolling in 2c¢, using. for agricultural purposes, building on or developing

the land until it is legally released.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me directly at 651 556-6088 or by
email at proptax.sfia@state.mn.us

Sidcerely,

Julie Rosalez, SFIA Administrator
Sustainable Forest Incentive Act Program
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